
 

 

January 1, 2023 

To our provider partners in healthcare, 

This is an essential message from Meridian Medicaid Plan (Meridian). 

We want to inform you that the coverage of the medications listed below has changed, effective February 1, 
2023, for all members. Please reference the table for information regarding medication changes. 

 

 Impacted Medication Change 

All Enbrel Products Non-Preferred 

Brand Strattera Capsule Preferred 

Cosentyx; Cosentyx Sensoready pen Preferred with Prior Authorization 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Pharmacy help desk at 855-580-1688. 

 

Sincerely, 

Meridian Medicaid Plan 


